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NOTICE TO HOSTELITES & PARENTS

We are pleased to inform yeu that the Management has introduced a new systermn
of biometric attendance in all the Hostels. All the hostelites are informed to
mark their .attendance between 8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. everyday in_their
respective floors. ‘

Students who are studying in the Library are requested to punch the biometric in
the Library itself.

After 8 pm, any movement of Entry and Exit in the Hostel and Library, students
are requested to use the main door biometric machine for their movement.

[f anyone does not mark their attendance, ‘message will be delivered to the
parents regarding the non punching of the attendance. This will inform. the
parents that their ward is not in the hostel or not reported back to the hostel. Non
compliance of punching by the students will be viewed seriously and
discipiinary action will be taken. ;

Parents are requested to take note of this and also to monitor their wards.
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c.c..  Director, FMCI - for informatien,
Dean - FMMC, Prin’t@pa]s - FMCOAHS, FMC, FMCQOP, College office /
website / parents :
Wardens cf all hostels - for needful.



